
 

                                                                                                                             

May 5, 2023 

Public Consultation Meeting 
Road Reconstruction 

David and Marion Streets, Sudbury 
 

The City of Greater Sudbury is planning road and water/wastewater improvements 

on David Street, between Paris Street and the west end and  

Marion Street between McNaughton Terrace and the north end, in Sudbury. 

This project is part of the Council-approved Capital Project for Road and Water/Wastewater Improvements to 
fund roads for restoration to be completed in conjunction with water and wastewater projects. This project was 
selected by the road’s asset management program and water/wastewater priorities. 

Everyone is invited to attend at any time between 

6:30 p.m. and 8:00 p.m.  

Date: Thursday, May 25, 2023 

Location: Alexander Public School,  

39 St. Brendan Street, Sudbury 

Project Highlights: 

 Road reconstruction including new watermain and 
sanitary sewer complete with services to lot line. 
 

 Installation of new concrete sidewalk, curbs, and storm 
system. 

 

Expected Start Date: Summer 2023 

Expected End Date: Fall 2024  

Surface asphalt to be placed in 2025. 

*Timeline is subject to change* 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to inform residents of the project and to solicit feedback on the proposed changes. The 

Project Team will be in attendance and available to answer questions and respond to any concerns. 

If you are unable to attend, please visit www.greatersudbury.ca/construction2023 for more information. If you do not have 
access to the website, please contact the Project Team members listed below and a package with further project details can 
be mailed to you. 
 

Questions about upcoming construction can be directed to: 
Project Manager: Project Designer:       Councillor: 
Krista Trafford Derek Bazinet                                            Fern Cormier, Ward 10 
249-377-9760 705-674-4455, extension 4244      705-698-7407 
Krista.Trafford@greatersudbury.ca             Derek.Bazinet@greatersudbury.ca       Fern.Cormier@greatersudbury.ca  
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